

Zoë Metcalfe

Police, Fire & Crime Commissioner

Councillor Carr Les	
Via Email Only: cllr.carl.les@northyorks.gov.uk	
28 th February 2022	
Dear Councillor Les	
Precept Proposals for Policing and Fire and Rescue 2022-23	

I am grateful for Members' consideration of the proposals and confirm that I intend to issue the proposed precepts.

Thank you for your report dated 7 February 2022, to which I have had regard.

Yours sincerely

Zai Nederfre

Councillor Carl Les

Zoë Metcalfe

Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire